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In-Person Worship and Facebook Live Worship

 

Sunday, Jan. 15, 2023: The Second Sunday after the Epiphany  - Holy Eucharist, Rite I  8 AM

CLICK HERE FOR THE BULLETIN

Sunday, Jan. 15, 2023: The Second Sunday after the Epiphany - Holy Eucharist, Rite II  10 AM  

CLICK HERE FOR THE BULLETIN 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Worship services will be available to stream on FB Live.

WATCH ON: 

Facebook: StMarks Storrs

(You must like our page in order to view the live stream)

 https://www.facebook.com/stmarks.storrs.1
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Mark your calendars!
St Mark's Annual Meeting

is scheduled for 
Sunday, January 29th

following the 10 am service in Goodwin Hall.

Please join us for this in-person meeting and luncheon.
Drinks, desserts, or side dishes are welcome.



Transition News!
We are excited to announce our Parish Profile has been made public

and we can start accepting applications.

Mark your calendars for

Thursday, February 2, 7 pm:

The Feast of Candlemas
and

Organ Meditation

 

                                       Diaper Bank Update!

The Diaper Bank is finishing out the year with a bang. We have distributed 10,078 diapers in 2022! (16,402 since

we started in May 2021). Most went to Holy Family Home and Shelter and Windham Area Interfaith Ministry,

some to Covenant Soup Kitchen, and a fair number for individual families. Donations keep coming in, so that's

good news!
 

Please follow the Diaper Bank on Facebook at St. Mark's Diaper Bank  to keep up on the news and latest

https://www.facebook.com/stmsdiaperbank
https://www.facebook.com/stmsdiaperbank


developments. 

The Spring 2023 semester begins Tue, Jan 17

Pledge Drive Reminders!
Many, many people have returned their pledge cards - THANK YOU! There is still time to return yours if you haven't yet! Need
a pledge card? One can be mailed to you, or you can pick one up at church. 

Why Pledge?
1. It is a way to tangibly support God’s mission at St. Mark’s, as well as to help deepen our commitment to God in Christ.
2. Our pledges honor the memory of those members of St. Mark's who gave generously of their resources in the past.
3. It takes money for St. Mark's to exist, thrive, and grow. Our mission is at risk without our financial support.
4. It is the responsibility of all members to make sure St. Mark's financial position is as secure as possible.

Fulfilling a Pledge Throughout the Year
Spreading a pledge over 12 months or 52 weeks allows us to give a more substantial amount than if we were to give a one-
time donation to the church. Paying a pledge in installments also assists in St. Mark's cash flow and budgeting.

Giving Electronically



No need to remember your checkbook! Its very easy to set up Bill Pay from your own online banking account. Checks will
automatically be mailed to St. Marks on a regular basis. You get to determine the amount and frequency.

You can also set up electronic payments to St. Mark's through our online giving portal: https://www.mywell.org

If you set up electronic payments, please also return your pledge card so the Stewardship Committee has a record of your
pledge.

THANK YOU for your support of St. Mark's!
 

https://www.mywell.org/
https://www.mywell.org/






We are adding a new opportunity to the Sunday Ministries volunteer list.  Do you
have flowers you would like to share with the Chapel?  We would love to see them.  Let's spread the
word about the Flower Ministry.

St. Mark's Vestry:
Madison Day, Co-Warden: m.madison.day@gmail.com

Paula Weinman, Co- Warden: paula.weinman@uconn.edu
Barbara Rossiter, Clerk: barbarawrossiter@gmail.com

Art Engler: arthur.engler@sbcglobal.net
      Gale Morrow: gale@hankshill.com

 

Please consider subscribing to the Episcopal Church in Connecticut diocesan e-news.
Here is the link Episcopal Church in Connecticut : Sign Up to Stay in Touch

 

CLICK HERE FOR MYWELL
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Text To Give!
Text stmarkschapel to 40101

Texting is an easy way for people to access the My Well Giving platform, without the need to remember a specific URL.
Simply text the church short name, "stmarkschapel" to 40101.

Once you text the shortname to 40101 Mywell will send back a link to access or create an account on the My Well Giving
platform. Message and data rates may apply. Message frequency varies. Text HELP for help. Text STOP to cancel.
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